
Appendix 4: The Northern Ireland Affairs Committee - Northern Ireland and the EU 
Referendum inquiry 

Terms of reference

The Committee invites written evidence on its new inquiry with a view to holding public 
evidence sessions in February and March. Among other issues, the Committee seeks 
evidence on:

 What Northern Ireland-specific issues should be considered as part of the debate on 
UK membership of the EU?

 Would leaving the EU have implications for the peace process?
 What are the potential implications for Northern Ireland’s land border with the 

Republic of Ireland?
 What are the potential implications of, and opportunities following, Brexit for Northern 

Ireland’s economy, including for the agriculture, manufacturing and service sectors?
 Does EU membership benefit Northern Ireland’s relationship with the ROI 

economically, politically and socially? 
 What impact would the loss of EU funds have for Northern Ireland, and how could 

these be compensated by the UK Government from the monies that would otherwise 
have been paid to the EU?

 What opportunities could exist for the UK Government to increase spending and to 
reduce taxes in Northern Ireland following Brexit?

 To what extent have regulations and directives issued by the EU affected business in 
Northern Ireland? 

 Does leaving the EU have implications for the energy market in Northern Ireland?
 What would be the potential effects of leaving the EU on capital and migrant labour 

flows in and out of Northern Ireland?


